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Re: Redevelopment Letter

From: Suresh Sadanand Wpdye (wadye@qp.com.qa)
'to'. 

vijay.vihar@yahoo.inl

Dare: Sunday, 6 October, 2019, 02:11 pm IST

Respected Society Members,

I have received th€ circular dated 14-09-2019 subject -Redevelopment of the Buirdings of vijay vihar society and l do not have any concem or comments on rhe subJect.
Thanks and Regards,
Suresh Wadye
00974€3483498

Fronr:'ViiayVihar'<vijay,vihar@yahoo.in>
To: 'SureshWadye '<wadye@qp.wm,qa>
Oare: 10/00/201907:53AM
Sub,iecl: IEXTERNAL]RedevelopmentLettsr
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I Dear Member,

-E 
have received letter from members to start the process of redevelopment. Kindly give

i Thanks,
your consent by email.
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